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From :  Major General  J P C Peiris RWP RSP ndc 

 

Mr. U P Senaka Rodrigo        March 2025 

 

HEARTFELT APPRECIATION FOR YOUR GENEROUS DONATION  

 

Dear Senaka, 

 

On behalf of the Security Forces (Wanni), I extend my deepest gratitude for your generous 

donation of medical items to the Army Field Hospital (Wanni). Your invaluable contribution 

has significantly enhanced our medical capabilities, ensuring that our personnel and those in 

need receive timely and quality medical care. 

 

Your support reflects your unwavering commitment to the well-being of our service members 

and the communities we serve. Acts of kindness like yours play a crucial role in strengthening 

our humanitarian efforts, especially in challenging environments. 

 

As I complete my tenure as the Commander, Security Forces (Wanni), I take this opportunity to 

express my personal appreciation for your goodwill and generosity. I am confident that your 

continued support will remain a pillar of strength for those serving in the field. 

 

Once again, thank you for your kindness and commitment to our cause. We look forward to 

maintaining this valued relationship in the future. I extend my best wishes for your continued 

success in all future endeavours. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Major General  Chandimal  Peiris  
Commander, Security Forces (Wanni) 

Tel: 024-2222105, 024-2222152     Fax: 024-2222790    Email : sfhqw@army.lk, sfhqwanni@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 


